Dear Ken,

I've noticed that you've been wearing black circles around your sleepy eyes recently. The scores you got on your schoolwork have dropped and you didn't seem to be able to concentrate in class because you kept yawning. I also heard you complaining about your parents scolding at you frequently these days. I guess all these problems result from the video game that you told me how interesting it is. You may have spent too much time on it.

Rather than being addicted to video games, I think you should manage your time right. How about we study together in the library after class? We can deal with difficult math problems and get our homework done efficiently. On weekends, we can spend a day outdoors, play the sports we like, run around and 背面可繼續作答

breathe some fresh air. The other day, I can play the intriguing video games with you! This way, we can take care of our academic performance and have our bodies stay strong and healthy. We have our pastime and our parents won't shout at us annoyingly! Isn't it a great deal? Just so you know that your best friend is always here offerring my best concerns and advice.

Get enough rest and don't stay up late.

Sincerely,

Till